
Distressed  Property  Update
for Portland & Clark County

21.9% of listings distressed in PDX, 31.7% in Clark County

The  latest  report  from  the  Mortgage  Bankers  Association
indicated that the rate of foreclosure for people with fixed
rate loans and good credit is on the rise.

The AP reports that homeowners’ inability to keep up with
payments is now more due to unemployment, rather than the
subprime loans that contributed to the initial increase in
foreclosures.

A quick search on RMLSweb reveals that in the Portland Metro
area, distressed properties currently make up 21.9% of active
residential listings (this number takes into account listings
that require third-party approval, as this typically indicates
a short sale and those that are marked as bank-owned).

In  Clark  County,  31.7%  of  residential  listings  are
 distressed.
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